

JOIN US IN MAKING A DIFFERENCE: APRIL 29 - AUGUST 7, 2025

Single-use plastics, like bottles and bags, cause long-term environmental harm, contribute to greenhouse gas emissions, and pollute ecosystems despite shortterm use. To lead by example, Houston City Council will cut plastic use in meetings, launching the effort on April 29th with a proclamation and community support. Council Members will receive reusable bags and cups and use a water dispenser instead of plastic bottles.

HOW YOU CAN PARTICIPATE

- Use reusable water bottles instead of single-use plastic ones.
- Switch to metal or reusable straws to reduce plastic waste.
- Bring cloth or reusable bags when grocery shopping.
- Replace disposable items with reusable alternatives whenever possible.

WHAT WE HOPE TO ACHIEVE THROUGH THIS INITIATIVE

- Use reusable cups and bags during Council meetings.
- Cut single-use plastics in Council operations by 50% in 100 days.
- Boost community awareness and engagement.
- Partner with local businesses for greater impact.
- Lead by example to inspire sustainable practices.

JOIN THE CHALLENGE!

BE ONE OF THE FIRST 100 TO SIGN UP AND RECEIVE A SPECIAL GIFT!



































